Wednesday, August 13, 2025

Welcome back to school Marysville!
A very big welcome to all of our new staff and to any new students!

Have you picked up your schedule yet? If you have not, make sure to do so first thing on
18th Street.

If you are interested in trying out for the Girls Volleyball team, team tryouts will be held
today, tomorrow and Friday from 3:30 to 5:30 in the Main Gym. You must be cleared
through the AP Office in order to participate.

Schedule changes will not be made for preferential changes. Class changes will only be made
for academic necessity. Counselors will be available for students during break or at lunch for
drop-in questions.

Seniors, Senior Sunrise will be on Friday at 6:00am at the Stadium. This is an MHS Senior
event only. Come start the new year with your classmates and make a wonderful memory

If you were not issued a locker and are in need of one, please add your name to the waiting
list in the Main Office. Please stop by during break, lunch, before or after school. Please do
not use class time for this. Lockers will be assigned in order of the waiting list.

Juniors and Seniors: Are you looking for some leadership experience? Would you like to
work with children? Do you remember how much fun you had at Shady Creek? Why not
become a Shady Creek counselor? Counselors are needed for Foothill School during the
week of September 8th.
Applications are available from the AP Office and are due back no later than Monday,
August 18 and interviews will begin Wednesday August 20t with Cabin Leader training set
to begin on September 3d. No late applications will be accepted.

If your parent or guardian has requested a lunch pass, please stop by the Attendance Office
to pick up your special ID card at break or at lunch. Do not use class time to pick this up.
You will need this ID card to leave campus at lunch!

This year, the Attendance Office will no longer store athletic equipment. Once the metal
rack is full, the office can no longer store your equipment. Do not leave your bags on the
floors or the window shelves. This has become a dangerous safety issue.

If you do store your items on the shelf, there are to be no in and out privileges. If you need
something from your bag, you and only you can stop in at lunch to get what you need.

Athletic Events of the Week

Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy & engaged!
Have a fantastic first day!



